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UPCOMING EVENTS  

End of term 3 

Friday  23/9/22 

Just a reminder 

Beginning of term 4 

Monday 10/10/22 

Please stay safe these 
holidays and have a well‐
deserved break. We will 
see you aŌer the holidays 
refreshed and ready to   
conƟnue learning in term 
4.  

From the Fowler Road Team 
We have, as always, been very busy at Fowler Road School 

over the past few weeks! Our year six students have been 

steadily working through their Reading, WriƟng, and Numera‐

cy Check‐In assessments, and we have been very impressed 

with the perseverance they have been displaying! Students 

across primary and high school classes have conƟnued to 

show great enthusiasm for their mathemaƟcs and literacy 

learning. With the weather warming up slightly, we have even 

seen some classes heading outside to work on these learning tasks in the fresh air! 

We have been very fortunate recently to receive new sensory and fidgit items in 

all classrooms and are planning to 'sell' more of these at the school rewards shop. 

It's been great to see so many students using these appropriately to support their         

engagement in learning. As we are nearing the end of term three, I encourage all 

students to revisit their focus plans and begin thinking about any new tools and 

strategies they would like to consider using for the remainder of the year. 

Amy Burge‐Assistant Principal 
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  Fowler Road School              Safe  Smart  Prepared

STARS 

Star of the week 

Riley 

Cooper 

Nariah 

Korbyn 

CooperaƟng with staff 

Nariah 

Doing best work 

Jai 

Luke 

Leƫng a teacher deal with it 

Cooper 

Alec 

Being safe 

Jabril 

Khalil 

Class in the SPOTLIGHT 
Class 3 ‐ Ms Lisa,  Ms Shontelle, Mr Linnell 

Class 3 is having a wonderful term. Everyone in the class 

has been working hard and compleƟng their work. We 

visited Fairfield adventure park on Friday to celebrate our 

successes. The park has an obstacle course aƩached to it, 

and all students tried very hard to complete the course. 

They worked together as a team and overcame some of 

their fears. Go class 3!   

“Today is a great day to learn something new” ‐ Anonymous  




